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On Wednesday, April 10, 2024 at approximately 9:30am the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was informed 

by the Wausau Police Department of a stolen silver 2003 Ford F150.  The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office 

was also informed the operator of the stolen F150, 36 year old Zach Tesky of Merrill, WI, was involved in a 

shooting in Wausau, WI. 

 

At approximately 11:00am the Marathon County Sheriff’s Office stated that the vehicle was reported being 

seen east bound on HWY 8 in the town of Pelican.  Oneida County Deputies were able to locate the vehicle 

and followed it to a residence on Beaver Creek Road in the Town of Pelican.  At 11:23am Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office Deputies were able to arrest Zach Tesky.  Zach Tesky was later turned over to the Wausau 

Police Department. 

 

Any questions from the press can be directed to Captain Tyler Young (715)361-5100. 

 

 

**END** 


